RYAN MACKENZIE 121 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING

7TH DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA WASHIr»I(g[T)g;\I,ZES(Z 6221511 5-3007

Congress of the United States

THouse of Representatives
Waghington, DC 205153807

May 2, 2025
The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DelLauro
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
H-307 U.S. Capitol 1036 Longworth HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DelLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Alburtis Fire Station Project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the Lower Macungie Fire Department located at P.O. Box
3002, Wescoville, PA 18106.

The funding would be used for the repair of a non-functional firehouse currently used in Alburtis
Borough. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would enhance the
communities’ access to firefighting services, improve the overall safety of the community, and
help attract volunteer firefighters.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).

I certify that 1 have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely, "

G- ks

Ryan Mackenzie
Member of Congress
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